
TCBG online meeting 13 Sept 2023

Brenna, John and Jenny met on Messenger, with Abbe linking in briefly from Fiji. 

Amongst other things we discussed the end-of-year financial report, changes to the 
constitution to meet new legal requirements, and the AGM.

As we did not have a quorum, it was an informal discussion with no decisions taken.

 


